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CITY OF SAN FERNANDO TO HOST PROGRESSIVE FLAG RAISING 
CEREMONY TO MARK PRIDE MONTH 

 
SAN FERNANDO, CA – In June 2021, the San Fernando City Council adopted a 
Resolution declaring June as “Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender and Queer Pride 
Month (LGBTQ+) in the City of San Fernando and call[ed] upon all residents to 
eliminate prejudice everywhere it exists, and to celebrate the great diversity of 
our city.”   
 
To commemorate this historic Resolution, the City will be hosting a Progressive 
Pride Flag Raising Ceremony on the steps of San Fernando City Hall on Wednesday, 
June 1, 2022, at 10 a.m.  Mayor Mary Mendoza will join other City 
Councilmembers, local dignitaries, and LGBTQ+ representatives to mark the start 
of Pride Month and raise the Progressive Pride Flag at City Hall. 
 
Progressive Pride Flags will be flown at all City facilities and in the Downtown Mall 
throughout the month of June 2022 to support Pride Month.  
  
Raising the Progressive Pride Flag at City Hall is meant to increase awareness, 
acceptance, and inclusion of Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender and Queer 
individuals. The public is invited to attend the ceremony and show their support.  
 
San Fernando City Hall is located at 117 Macneil Street, San Fernando, CA 91340.  
Those interested in receiving a copy of the City Resolution may contact the City 
Clerk’s Office at cityclerk@sfcity.org or (818) 898-1204. 
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